Realtors Pick Restrictions Drive Leader

Preparing for the immediate opening of the campaign to impose restrictions on real property in Glendale, limiting its use and occupancy to members of the Caucasian race, Russell O. Cochran sr. has been named as director of the organization.

Announcement of Cochran's acceptance of the directorship was made by Glenn Whitney, attorney for the Property Research association, at last night's meeting of the Glendale Real Estate Board.

Auxiliary to Help

Cochran takes the position held by Eugene F. Sanders, who has been ordered by his physician to conserve his health, following a recent illness.

Spearhead of the campaign will be the women's auxiliary of the



RUSSELL O. COCHRAN Campaign Director

Glendale Chamber of Commerce, of which Mrs. H. E. Emens is president. Mrs. Zelma Bogue, a vice president of the auxillary, represented the unit at the meeting of the real estate board.

The auxiliary will recruit 300 field workers to conduct the canvass of the property owners in Glendale, seeking signatures to a covenant between property owners to impose and maintain race restrictions on their holdings.

Methods Outlined

Methods followed in Pasadena's race restriction campaign were outlined by Albert I. Stewart, president of the Pasadena city board of directors, who has led the fight in that city for the past two and a half years.

"The problem presented by the Japanese residents of southern California is more acute today than it has ever been," Stewart declared. "Japanese aliens are seeking to infiltrate into communities like Glendale and Pasadena, where they can acquire property in the names of their Americanborn children and control such property in the capacity of guardians of such children.

'Memory Too Fresh'

"The memory of Pearl Harbor is too fresh in our minds to permit us to regard this situation with apathy or indifference, and the time may come, before many days, when it may be necessary to concentrate all Japanese in specified districts, to eliminate any danger of fifth column activity inlimical to the interests of the United States."

Invitation was received by the board from the Glendale-Burbank chapter of the Building Contractors Association of California, Inc., to join with the chapter in its meeting Thursday night, Feb. 5. President J. Paul Clark presided

President J. Paul Clark presided at the board meeting, held in the Tuesday Afternoon clubhouse.